
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             23rd December 2018  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
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This Sunday marks the final visit in our 2018 Visiting Artists Programme. 
The programme will recommence in February 2019! 

This Sunday Evening 23rd December: 
 * Annual Carol Eucharest with The Choir of Scots Church Melbourne at 

the 5pm Student Mass.   Director of Music Douglas Lawrence. 
 

Organist: Ria Angelika Polo Conductor: Douglas Lawrence 
INTROIT 

Singt und klingt (Sing and ring) --Michael Praetorius 1571-1621 

ENTRANCE 

Carol  Once in Royal David’s City     Verse 1 Choir alone  Verses 2,3 and 4, everyone 

AFTER THE OLD TESTAMENT: 

Vom Himmel hoch (from heaven above to earth I come) and 

Resonet in Laudebus (Let praises resound) 

Johannes Eccard 1553-1611 

AT THE COLLECTION EVERYONE SINGS: Away in a manger 

COMMUNION MUSIC:  1 O Holy Night   Adolphe Adam 1803-1856 

2 Ding dong merrily on high  16th Century French arranged by David Willcocks 

FINAL: 

We wish you a Merry Christmas West Country arranged by Arther Warrell 



Will take place this Saturday 22nd December at our 
6:00pm Vigil Mass 

Organist Patrick Lawrence 
 

 

 

Thursday 20th December 2018 at 8pm  

This service is a helpful brief time 
of prayer in the pre-Christmas 

rush.  

It is a time to be still and to ask 

the Lord’s healing understanding 

on our lives.  

 

Christmas Appeal 2018 

Please place envelopes available in the Church porch in the 

collection baskets.        Thank you! 

 



 
 6:00pm  

Family Mass 
Children are invited to come dressed as people from the Christmas Story. 

Music 

Juliette Hughes --- Soprano  

Rick Norwood --- Guitar 

 

 7:00pm  
A quiet Mass without too much fuss to celebrate Christmas Eve. 

Juliette Hughes & Rick Norwood 

 

 8:00pm  
 Candlelight Mass 

With St Carthage’s Music Group. 

 

 9:30pm  
 Candlelight Mass 

Julian Peters will lead the singing. 

 

 10:00am  
Christmas Day Mass 

Rick Norwood & Juliette Hughes 

 

 



 

Financial Support of the Parish 
We never take parishioners and 

friends contributions for granted.  

Again thank you for your 

generosity in enabling the parish 

budget to be set and the works 

of the parish to continue. 

Our Finance Committee keep a watchful eye on our 

money. 

In the new year our paths on the northern side of the 

Church will be reset along with paths behind the Church 

leading to the toilet facility. 

The contract has been signed and all Occupational 

Health and Safety requirements have been met. 

The project now stands at costing over $100,000.00, with 

a third of the budget already spent on architechtural and 

engineering fees. 

We have no outstanding debits and hold another 

$50,000.00 in reserve to help fund this necessary project. 

We will take out a loan to meet the additional expenses, 

but aim to pay the money back in a short term strategy. 

 



 

 

 

 

Marco and Kim Donnini took time out from their legendary Lygon Street 

Restaurant to celebrate the Baptism of their fourth son Oscar! 

The Godfathers were Francesco, Rocco and Leonardo. 

 

 

 



  



 
 

There are significant issues to face in the Church of 

Melbourne. The life of parishes as we know them 

for the past one hundred years or more have to 

change. 
 

Access to regular celebration of 

Mass in parishes is only sustained by the whole sale import of 

overseas priests. In many instances this is felt to be 

unsatisfactory. 
 

This is only one pastoral issue that will be faced by The 

Plenary Council of the Church in 2020. 
 

Richard and Jan Curtain have facilitated a set of submissions 

after a listening and reflection process. 
 

Meantime parishioners are invited to contact our convenor if 

they wish to be involved in this project. 

richard@curtain-consulting.net.au or 

janetteannedonovan@gmail.com 

Copies of all submissions from the parish are available on the 

Church Porch Tables. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who bought cakes 

and puddings to support the work of the F.CJ. Sisters in the Philippines 

and Romania. Proceeds raised $3,350.00! Your generosity and 

support were very much appreciated. 

Maureen Hoare & Beverly Noonan. 
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